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Dear prospective student,  
  
Senate has approved an intake in 2020 for BAcc and LLB (concurrent registration) as an interim measure, 
since the University must phase out the BAccLLB programme, and can therefore not have an intake in 
2020 for the BAccLLB programme. However, the University has applied for ministerial approval to offer 
the BAccLLB programme as an exception to the Higher Education Qualification Sub-Framework (HEQSF). 
Students who register for the first time in 2020, will be able to register concurrently for the BAcc and 
LLB programmes subject to the following terms: 
 

 Admission requirements: 
o National Senior Certificate (NSC) with at least a 4 (50%–59%) in four NSC university admission 

subjects. 
o An NSC average of at least 80% (excluding Life Orientation). 
o Afrikaans (Home Language) at least a 5 (60%–69%); or 

English (Home Language) at least a 5 (60%–69%); or 
Afrikaans (First Additional Language) at least a 6 (70%–79%); or 
English (First Additional Language) at least a 6 (70%–79%). 

o Mathematics at least a 6 (70%–79%); or 
Mathematics at least a 5 (60%–69%) and Accounting at least a 6 (70%–79%). 
 

 The BAccLLB study programme, as set out, is followed over a period of 5 years. 

 Module exemptions for a certain limited number of BAcc and LLB modules will only be granted at 
the end of the study programme. 

 Should the University be allowed to have an intake for BAccLLB at the commencement of the 2020 
academic year, admission and registration for BAcc and LLB (concurrent registration) will be 
converted to BAccLLB.  

 Should the University be allowed to offer the BAccLLB programme as an exception to the HEQSF, 
students registered concurrently will be registered for the BAccLLB programme at the 
commencement of the following academic year.  

 Students registered concurrently for the BAcc and LLB programmes who wish to discontinue either 
BAcc or LLB must complete all remaining modules that are required for the main stream LLB or BAcc 
degree. 
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Please note that only a limited number of students will be selected for and admitted to BAcc and LLB 
(concurrent registration). Even if students meet the minimum admission requirements, their admission 
is not automatically guaranteed.  
  
If you have already submitted your application for studies in 2020 at Stellenbosch University: Please 
contact Mr S Cornelissen (shirle@sun.ac.za) if you want to amend your application to reflect BAcc and 
LLB (concurrent registration) as your first choice. Please also indicate which programmes you want to 
have in your application as your second and third choice.  
  
If you have not yet submitted your application for studies in 2020 at Stellenbosch University: An 
option to apply for BAcc and LLB (concurrent registration) will be available on the online application 
system. Please select this option as your first choice. 
  
Kind regards 
Silke de Lange 
(BAccLLB programme coordinator) 
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